
 

DONATE YOUR OLD CRAYONS 

Donate your used/broken crayons to help support us (Ava Nemec and Anna Sears) 

with our Girl Scout Silver Award project!  

 

ABOUT OUR PROJECT 

About 500,000 pounds of crayons are dumped into landfills each year. To prevent 

this, we are working to recycle as many crayons as we can and donate them to 

children’s hospitals around the country. The Crayon Initiative is an organization 

that collects old crayons and melts them into new ones that can be distributed to 

children in hospitals.  

Bins will be located in OPS and the Oradell Public Library until July 1st. 

Thank you so much for your help! 

Ava Nemec and Anna Sears 

Troop 4706 
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